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Date: 04-02-2025 

Notice 

A Guardian meeting of the Students of Karimganj College will be held on 

10.02.2025 to discuss issues relating to NAAC Peer Team visit. 

The guardians of the college students are earnestly requested to attend the 

meeting and present their valuable suggestions. 

 

 

 


